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Dear grade 5 students and parents/guardians:

Welcome to Clayburn Middle School! We are very excited to have you attend our school beginning September
2020! In order to provide you and your child a smooth transition to middle school, in this new reality of remote
learning, we are offering the following information. To access forms please click on blue live links.

Registration

Please confirm your child’s registration for September 2020 using the link below. All Grade 5 students are required
to complete this electronic form with online submission, click here for Grade 5 Registration Form. If you are
unable to access the registration form electronically, please contact the school at 604-504-7007.

Parent Information Night

Our parent open house has been revamped this year. Mr. Galen Soon, Clayburn’s Vice-Principal, will be contacting
you to join in an online meeting, during the week of May 19-22. Our Clayburn administration team, Principal Mrs.
Heather Reid and Vice Principal Mr. Soon will join you in a virtual meeting and tour of our school.

Grade 6 Concert Band

As many of you are aware, Clayburn houses an amazing band program under the direction of Mr. Aaron Long. If
your child is interested in being part of the grade 6 band, completed band sign up forms must be dropped off at
Clayburn by 2pm, Friday, June 6. Click here for the Grade 6 Band Information and Sign Up Form.

A drop box will be available for registration papers the weeks of May 25 — 29 and June 2 - 6 during the following
hours.

Monday, Wednesday and Friday from 8 am —2 pm
Tuesday and Thursday from 8 am — 5 pm.

Grade 6 Orientation

The Clayburn WEB group (Where Everybody Belongs) looks forward to hosting a Grade 6 orientation day in late
August. This will be a fun morning of events designed to introduce your child to Clayburn and other grade 6
classmates. More information to come.

Clayburn Gym Strip

Students are required to wear a gym strip at Clayburn Middle School. Required PE attire is a royal blue shirt, either
black or blue shorts or leggings, and non-skid running shoes. Parents can choose to purchase a Clayburn gym shirt.
It is a performance weight royal blue dry-fit shirt with Clayburn logo and number. Watch for more details on how
to purchase your gym shirt through SchoolCashOnline in August.

We look forward to the opportunity to welcome you and your child to Clayburn Middle School.

Yours truly,
Heather Reid

Principal, Clayburn Middle School

35139 Laburnum Avenue  Tel 604.504.7007
Abbotsford BC V2S5 8N3  Fax 604.504.7983 clayburnmiddle.com


https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=yaUPiyznhUiwooCg_tl3PPfDSS73ro1Dk1oBgjUMLKZUOTUzOFJZNDhHV0VDOTUxTFZEUFY4T1hHUS4u
https://abbyschools-my.sharepoint.com/personal/clayburn_abbyschools_ca/Documents/Marcia/Registration%20Documents/New%20Student%20Band%20Package%202020-21%20v3a.pdf

